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LOS ANGELES POLICE COMMISSION AND POLICING 

PROJECT SEEK PUBLIC INPUT ON POLICY FOR RELEASING 

VIDEO CAMERA FOOTAGE 
 

The Los Angeles Police Commission and the Policing Project announced plans for establishing 

policies for the release of video footage taken following critical incidents, including officer 

involved shootings.  The Police Commission seeks to work closely with the public.  Input will be 

gathered in community forums around Los Angeles, and through a questionnaire available 

online.  The questionnaire will be available in English and Spanish, at www.lapdvideo.org.  The 

survey is anonymous and only takes a few minutes to complete. 

 

Wednesday, April 12, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 

Seoul Recreation Center 

3250 San Marino Street 

Los Angeles 

 

Wednesday, April 20, 2017, 6:30 p.m. 

ONE Generation Senior Enrichment Center 

18255 Victory Blvd. 

Los Angeles 

 

Saturday, April 22, 2017, 2:30 p.m. 

Pico House 

424 N. Main Street 

Los Angeles 

 

Wednesday, May 3, 2017 

*Location to be determined 

 

 

The LAPD currently deploys body cameras worn by patrol officers, and expects to issue cameras 

to all patrol officers on the force by the end of 2017. Currently, the LAPD does not release 

videos of critical incidents except when used in trial or by order of a court. The L.A. Police 

Commission and LAPD seek broad-based community engagement to form a policy for public 

release of footage after critical incidents. 

 

### 

 

http://www.lapdvideo.org/

